
What about bottom exhibit tabs?

Exhibit tabs are no longer required in Sacramento County filings.Previously, the court required bottom tabs to
separate the exhibits in one copy of each filed motion, as set out in Cal. Rule of Court 3.1100. Now that
electronic filing is available, this is impractical. Even if you are filing a paper copy, the Civil Department of the
Sacramento Superior Court no longer wants the exhibit tabs to be included. If you need them for some reason,
the Law Library has a small supply available for sale while they last.
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This information is not legal advice. Your case may need additional or different actions.


